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On the business side of
things, the new year
brought SNA many
votes to discuss. The
votes consisted of
donating money, getting
another fundraiser
going, and what all
awards we should send
for the upcoming
national conference. 

Pictured is two
of our SNA
members,
Hannah Farmer
(left) and Emma
Farmer (right)
with our new
dean of nursing,
Dr. Gordon! 

SNA started off the new
year by having our first
meeting of 2022. We
kicked off the new year
by telling each other
about our break and
having a great time! 


